
Call for Papers 

Share your Research!          
 

The Society of Linguistics Undergraduates of McGill (SLUM) at McGill University in 
Montreal, Quebec, Canada is hosting its fourth annual McGill’s Canadian Conference for 
Linguistics Undergraduates (McCCLU) the weekend of March 12th, 2010. The aims of the 
conference are to promote undergraduate research and to foster the growth of the 
undergraduate linguistics community.  

Undergraduate students interested in participating are encouraged to submit an abstract 
for a 20-minute talk with a 10-minute question period on any topic pertaining to linguistics. 
Students may also submit an abstract for a poster on any topic relevant to linguistics at our 
poster session to be held during the conference. Abstracts should be a maximum of one-page 
in length and should be submitted online as a Word document to mccclu2010@gmail.com by 
Monday February 15th, 2010. For more on abstract submission or registration for the 
conference, please visit mccclu.com.      

 


